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Hello Pittsville families,
The Pittsville PTO is hosting a friendly penny war in the elementary

school! The PTO Penny War will take place from September 18 -
September 22, 2023. Principal Friday and Mr. Klein will be competing to get
duct taped to the wall on September 29 in front of the student body! Funds
raised will go towards the Sky Dome Planetarium in October.

Pennies are “negative.” Here’s how it works:
● Principal Friday and Mr. Klein each have their own container.
● Students put coins in each container to “vote” for who they want to

get duct taped to the wall.
● Silver coins in a container are positive. Pennies in a container are

negative.
● The container with the MOST points gets duct taped to the wall. The

container with the least points duct tapes the other to the wall.

Start saving your change—it can make a BIG difference!
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